
PRACTICAL WORK 

As is customary in the Michaelmas 'l1erm very little 
individual practical work was arranged. 

As a group,3 visits were made to see housing con­
ditions - 4 hospitals were visited - also the School 
of Hygiene and the General Nursing Council. 

Miss Tornpe and Miss Chen made two visits to Queen 
Charlotte's Maternity Hospital. 

During the Christmas Vacation. 

Miss Ellerker, who is working for the Health 
Visitor's Examination, visited daily for 
one week at the Paddington Tuberculosis 
Dispensary. 

Miss Torn~e, who it was agreed at the last 
meeting might substitute practical studies 
in the Teaching of Midwifery for one of the 
College Courses, spent a week at the British 
Hospital for Mothers and Babies at Woolwich. 

Miss van Bockhoven, at her own request spent a 
week observing in a surgical ward at the 
Radcliffe Infirmary, Oxford. This was specially 
to see the nursing care of brain operation cases. 

Miss Paull, spent a week in the Manchester Royal 
Infirmary, particularly in the Teaching Depart­
ment. 

Miss Koller, who is interested in doing some spec ia 1 
work on the history of Mental Nursing, was, in 
this connection, able to visit mental hospitals 
in Holland and Germany, as well as the Gheel 
Village Colony in Belgium. 

5 students visited the University Nursing School 
in Brussels. 


